
Thank you Jack 

Special Thank You Jack for putting on a very successful “Fly 

Tying Saturday at Oliver Woods Community Centre again 

this year and thanks to Chef Harold for making it unique.  It 

is hard to believe that yesterday marks the last fly tie for this 

year, it is scary how time is flying by….but summer cometh!  

Hope you all have the flies you need for the summer and fall 

all nicely tied and put in a safe?? place.  Yikes!  If you 

haven’t….see below for last chance. 

 

 

 

Fly Tying with Norm-Friday, 7th April 

Bob Kissinger [basherbob@outlook.com] 

As this is the last of the season for our northern neighbours some of us will be 
meeting at 8 a.m. this coming Friday at the Woodgrove Save-on to car pool to 
Royston.  You can bring a bagged lunch or as many of us do, go to the pub just 
down the road for lunch . 
 
Hope to see you there. 
 
Cheers 
Basher 
 


